
Statham, Victoria

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Tarnbini, Roberto <R.Tambini@spelthorne.gov.uk>
23 February 2012 11:45
Morgan Heather
Borthwick, Liz;ONeil, Lee;Richards, Dawn; Ayers, Frank (Councillor)
CONFIDENTIAL:Kempton Park and affordable housing

Categories: Blue Category

Heather,

Thanks for this thorough feedback, which is appreciated.

Preparing a MAT report may well be of value, although the 'title' would need to give nothing away.

Assuming Councillor Ayers is elected this evening, he has indicated that he will decide on the 3 additional Councillors
who will join the new Cabinet, plus who will be his deputies - by the weekend. He may well also indicate as to
whether he will stick with the current Cabinet until the AGM in May, or change to the 'new' one beforehand - say
from April Council.

Either way, I envisage asking you to join Councillor Ayers and I ( either with, or without the Deputies), to help bring
him up to date with our thinking on this issue, Shepperton Studios, and The Avenue, assoon as practicable.

Roberto

From: Morgan, Heather
Sent: 23 February 2012 11:03
To: Tambini, Roberto
Cc: Borthwick, Liz; ONeil, Lee
Subject: Kempton Park and affordable housing
Sensitivity: Confidential

Roberto,
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Do I need to come to MAT with a brief confidential report?

Regards

Heather Morgan
Head of Planning and Housing Strategy
Spelthorne Borough Council
Knowle Green
Staines
Surrey

Email: h.morgan@spelthorne.gov.uk
Phone: (01784) 446352

Normal working pattern Monday to Thursday (but John Brooks Deputy Head of Planning is available on Friday)

mailto:h.morgan@spelthorne.gov.uk

